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My family has been a life long boaters.  It truly is one of the most family friendly 

activities out there.  A day in the sin pulling tubes, wakeboarding, and surfing when 

legal is fabulous fun for my kids and their friends.  It’s great physical activity and a 

break from to much screen time for the kids.  There are sooo many families that feel 

the same.  Limiting these activities and outlawing some of them all together with no 

scientific evidence is extremely unfortunate. There are always groups that oppose 

every activity but if we allow these to be successful i fear the future of outdoor activity 

will be pigeonholed into being next to nothing..   legislatures should go out on the 

river and see the many families enjoying these resources and the lack of harm that is 

done to the environment.  Don’t let the vocal minority paint an in accurate picture!!!   


